Unoftficial Transiation

No. @ 830/06/X11/16

The Embassy of the Republic of Indonesia presents its compliment to the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of Georgia and has the honeor to inform that in order to sirengthen cooperation
between Indonesia and Georgia especially in the field of education. the Government of the
Republic of Indonesia is offering scholarship program "Darmasiswa" for academic year
2017/2018 for Georgian students from various universities. "Darmasiswa" is a one-year
scholarship program to study Indonesian language, or art and culture.

Further the Embassy will appreciate very much if the enclosed information can be
distributed to the interested Georgian students from various universities. Applicants should
submit their applications by online registration to the Ministry of Education and Culture
Republic of Indonesia through the following website:

www.darmasiswa.kemdikbud.go.id
The Embassy of the Republic of Indonesia avails itself of this opportunity to renew fto

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Georgia the assurances of its highest consideration.

Kyiv, 19 December 2016

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF GEORGIA
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